Nebraska Public Service Commission

RE: Nebraska Broadband Bridge Program/Capital Projects Fund

I am writing in support of Vista Beam’s (Incentive Wireless of Nebraska, LLC) proposed
broadband deployment project in Broadwater, Nebraska. The proposed project would result in
the Broadwater, Nebraska community having access to high speed internet at 100/100 Mbps.

I have three children who always need internet access for school assignments etc. My wife and
| also depend on internet for work communications as well as keeping up to date with ongoing
business for the Village of Broadwater. | currently serve as Board Chairman.

Thank you for your consideration.

Levi Leeling

298 N Starr St

Broadwater, NE 69125
Shortie_69125@yahoo.com
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